Dear AFP Member,

Thank you for your membership in AFP.  As a fundraising professional you understand the value of a gift.  AFP is currently conducting its Every Member Campaign.  As a member of AFP would you consider a gift to this great organization? By now you may have already received a call from AFP asking for your donation, if not you should be receiving one soon.
Member support of the EMC helps to provide important educational opportunities for colleagues and students through the funding of scholarships and bursaries to AFP events across Canada. It also facilitates ongoing career development opportunities for our colleagues by supporting Affiliate Libraries, Fundraising Days, Conferences and other initiatives at the local level across the country. It enables junior colleagues to take advantage of the Foundation's National Career Mentoring program, and the sector as a whole benefits from the Foundation's support of numerous National Philanthropy Day® events.  Through your donation we are also able ensure materials are available to our members in both official languages.
Your gift will go to benefit our local chapter, and help to ensure that new AFP members receive staff development opportunities. People like Lisa MacNeil who was the recipient of a bursary thanks to your generosity last year. 

"Our foundation is new and just beginning to develop.  We really aren't able to put much towards education; however, it is now when education is most needed.  By receiving a bursary to go to the AFP conference, I was able to learn from and network with professionals in my field and I received a wealth of information and tools that will help me move forward with our fundraising needs, my humble thanks to all at AFP."   Scholarship Recipient 
“Name of Recipient” was one of 5 bursary recipients this past year to our AFP conference in (province/geographic location).  As well we provided bursaries to members attending the International Conference, and National Philanthropy Day.
By now you may have already made your donation.  If you have we thank you for your contribution to this worthwhile fund.  If you would like to make a donation immediately you can go online to a secure website to make your gift quickly and easily. The website address is: www.afpns.ca. Cheques are also accepted and should be made payable to AFP (designate Chapter) and sent to:

AFP Foundation for Philanthropy - Canada

260 King St E Suite 412

Toronto ON M5A 4L5

Once again thank you for your positive consideration of this request.  If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at (email) or by phone at (xxx)-xxx-xxxx
Sincerely,
EMC Chair 
AFP 
Chapter
